
From: Richardson, Brad
To: Petyk, Danalee; DeHaven, Callie
Cc: Buyer, Allegra; Hammock, Rebecca
Subject: RE: Rezoning of State-Owned Lands
Date: Tuesday, October 20, 2020 3:17:19 PM
Attachments: image001.png

NOTICE: This email was sent from someone outside of the Seminole County BCC Organization. Always
use caution when opening attachments or clicking links from unknown senders or when receiving
unexpected emails. If you believe this message to be suspect, please contact support at 311 and forward
message to CSDSupport@seminolecountyfl.gov

Good afternoon,
Upon review of the rezoning request, the state has no objection.
Thank you for the opportunity to review.
Stay safe,
 
B. Richardson
850-245-2563
 

From: Petyk, Danalee <dpetyk@seminolecountyfl.gov> 
Sent: Friday, October 16, 2020 7:54 AM
To: DeHaven, Callie <Callie.Dehaven@dep.state.fl.us>; Richardson, Brad
<Brad.Richardson@FloridaDEP.gov>
Cc: Buyer, Allegra <abuyer@seminolecountyfl.gov>; Hammock, Rebecca
<rhammock@seminolecountyfl.gov>
Subject: Rezoning of State-Owned Lands
 
Good morning,
 
Pease see the attached letter and map regarding a rezoning the County is pursuing of
properties maintained under the Seminole County Leisure Services Natural Lands program,
which includes properties owned by the State Board of Trustees and leased to the County.
 
A hard copy of the letter and map has been sent via postal mail as well.

Thank you,

Danalee
 
Danalee Petyk, AICP
Senior Planner – Current Planning
Seminole County Development Services
Planning & Development Division
1101 E. 1st Street
Sanford, FL 32771
Ph:   407-665-7337
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****Florida has a very broad Public Records Law. Virtually all written communications to or
from State and Local Officials and employees are public records available to the public and
media upon request. Seminole County policy does not differentiate between personal and
business emails. E-mail sent on the County system will be considered public and will only be
withheld from disclosure if deemed confidential pursuant to State Law.****
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